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DPSR/CIR/VP/25/54
28 August 2025 Circular (IT11-XII)

Dear Parent

Kindly note that Thursday, 4th September 2025 will be celebrated as Teachers’ Day. In view
of the celebration, the school will give over at 10:30 a.m. for Classes III — XII.

Parents of students travelling by self-mode must reach the school (Main Gate No.l) by
10.20 a.m.

Parents of students using private transport/taxi should make their arrangements
accordingly.

Parents of students travelling by Bus are requested to confirm the bus timings from the bus
incharges.

Buses will ply at normal time in the morning.

Buses will ply on regular routes both in the morning and at 10.30 a.m.

Thanking you for your cooperation.

With regards

Principal



